
December, 17th 2023

Re: Manuscript No. 89895

Dear Editor,

Thank you for your letter and the possibility of resubmitting our revised manuscript titled “Metformin
and pancreatic neuroendocrine tumors: a systematic review and meta-analysis” for consideration for
publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.

We have considered the reviewers’ comments and have revised the manuscript accordingly.

We thank the reviewers for recognizing the presented manuscript as a good scientific effort. We hope that
the manuscript will meet the requirements and be suitable for publication in the World Journal of
Gastroenterology.

Thank you again for the privilege of submitting our work to the World Journal of Gastroenterology.

Sincerely,

Maja Berkovic Cigrovski


